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Change to Access Management Program  
Effective August 1, 2011, the Integrated Health Management division of Blue Cross and Blue Shield of 
Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) will no longer be providing the Access Management program to fully 
insured commercial members, with commercial managed care (Blue Plus) and preferred provider (Aware®) 
coverage. This change does not apply to Minnesota Health Care Program (MHCP) members. 

Members currently enrolled in the Access Management program will continue with their current providers in 
place including pharmacy, hospital and primary care clinic through their restriction period. Access to specialty 
care may be discussed with the Blue Cross access manager assigned to the member. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 


